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October 20, 2011 
Minutes 

 
 
We had 20 members and one guest, Larry Long present. Welcome to new members David 
Ellis and Laura Bartram! 
 
Joe Browning gave the Treasures Report. $972.14 total 
 
Mike Adkins announced several members have done well in competitions outside of the club.   

 Pam Decamp won Honorable Mention in the Digitally Enhanced class at the Foothills 
Art Festival in Jackson, Ohio. She also had a Purchase Award for BW print. 

 Angie Albright-- 1st Place and Honorable Mention at St Mary’s Competition 

 Lisa Imhoff-- 2nd place in BW and Honorable Mention at St Mary’s Competition 

 Michael Rosenberg—Honorable Mention at Ironton Artist’s Association 
 
Suzanne Alexander is the author of ―Cinderella Story‖ in the autumn addition of Huntington 
Quarterly magazine.  Suzanne is also making camera soap in various colors.  Please see her if 
interesting in purchasing or ordering soap. 
 
Christmas Dinner will be December 1st at Marshall Café 6:00, Dinner starting at 7:00 
 
Tom Schottle presented with a slide presentation on Underwater Photography.  Tom used two 
strobes connected to an underwater camera with a 20mm lens.  He explained how water 
absorbs color, at 30 feet you begin to lose red, and 90 feet monochrome blue/green.  Tom 
showed slides of different ocean life, including, seahorse, angel fish, and squirrel fish. 
 
Next meeting is November 3, 2011 
Print Competition.  Theme Autumn 
 
 



Critiqued the images and announced the winners: 21 images were in the competition 

Winners of the Projected Image Competition 

Tyro Projected 
1st place—Frank Pierson--―Carnival‖ 
2nd place—Angie Albright—―Maybe One Day…‖ 
3rd place—Mary Gibson—―Hinton Eagle‖ 
  
Advanced Projected 
1st place—Joe Browning—―Fire on the Mountain‖ 
2nd place—Mike Adkins—―Healing Fields – 3000 Flags‖ 
3rd place—Rick Jackson—―Troubled Waters‖ 
  
Best of Show—Joe Browning—―Fire on the Mountain‖ 
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